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 The Chamber of Deputies notices that a continuous concrete 
preoccupation continues to exist, at the level of the Union, for decoupling the 
economic growth from the energy consumption, by increasing the energy 
efficiency, which is beneficial both for the European Union and Romania. 
 At the same time, it recommends the European Commission to analyze,   
more profoundly, the relation between the energy efficiency and the reduction of 
phonic pollution, in order to recommend synergic and coherent measures in the 
two fields. 

The European Commission is expected to establish a firm deadline so that 
the Member States may gradually eliminate the subventions for the energy from 
renewable sources. It is recommended to have a close examination - for each 
Member State - of the costs for gas emissions reduction, based on detailed 
impact evaluations. 
 At the same time, additional clarifications are necessary regarding the 
operation way of the European system of governance in the field of renewable 
energy. 
  
 


